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 September  

is California 

Missions 

Offering 

Month 

The item for 

Operation 

Christmas 

Child is 

games… 

 

 

   1 2 3 4 
   Women’s Bible 

Study – 10:30am 

 

 

 

Prayer and Bible 

Study – 6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Men’s Group here 

at 7pm 

  

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 
Lord’s Supper at 

AM service 

Templo Cristiano 

Bautista will have 

a potluck today 

 

Powerhouse for 

adults only tonight 

Labor Day   

 

 

 

See 09/01 

 

 

 

 

 

See 09/02 

  

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 
Special Called 

Mtg. after service 

Finance Com. 

Mtg. after Special 

Called Meeting 

Powerhouse Kids 

kick-off w/ice 

cream sundaes 

(bring a topping) 

   

 

 

 

See 09/01 

 

 

 

 

See 09/02 

  

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 
   

 

 

 

 

 

CMC Meeting 

here at 7pm 

See you at the Pole 

at 7am 

 

 

See 09/01 

 

 

 

 

See 09/02 

  

 

26 27 28 29 30   
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

See 09/01 

 

 

 

 

See 09/02 

  

Every Sunday: 

  9:45am Sunday school for all ages 

11:00am Morning Worship service 

  (Children’s Church in FH) 

  6:00pm Powerhouse at Night 

  (Unless Otherwise Noted) 



www.fbcnewman.org     Email us at: info@fbcnewman.org 
   

910 R Street / P O Box 759, Newman, CA 95360 / (209) 862-2393 

 

 

September News 
 

 Every year in September our church takes 

up an offering for Missions and Church planting 

here in California. It is called the CMO which 

stands for the California Mission Offering. 

Each Sunday this month you will see a video 

report about what is happening through the 

work of our missionaries. Please be in prayer for 

this offering and give towards this mission work 

as the Lord leads you. Thank you very much.  

  

 We will continue to study the New 

Testament letter of 1 John in our Sunday 

morning worship services. This series is entitled 

“Confident Living”. John wrote this letter that 

we might “know that we are in Him.” This 

knowledge gives us confidence. On Sunday 

evenings we will continue our study in the 

gospel of Matthew. This series is entitled 

“King Jesus Rules.” At this point in our study 

Jesus is on his way to Jerusalem. Please join us 

for these services either in person or online. 

 

 From September 17th - 19th some of our 

ladies will be going to a Women’s Retreat at 

the Christian Berets Camp in Mi-Wuk Village. 

This retreat is sponsored by our local 

Association of Baptist Churches. Let’s 

remember to hold them up in prayer. We want 

this to be a time for them to be “Renewed in 

God’s Grace”. 

 

Pastor Tim Rempel 

September Newsletter Article 

 

“Oh God, You have taught me from my youth; 

And to this day I declare Your wondrous 

works.” Psalms 71:17 

 

School is back in session; we get back into our 

schedules and routines, and one of the most 

important routines is spending time learning 

about our God. I want to encourage you to make 

Church a routine, and not just a routine but a 

priority! 

 

“See you at the Pole” will take place on 

Wednesday, September 22nd. I am in the process 

of checking with NCLUSD about access to the 

school flagpole, and if not, we will meet at City 

Park flagpole like last year. 

 

We are kicking off our Kid’s Powerhouse on the 

12th at 6pm, and along with the Kid’s, we offer 

classes for all ages, youth, and adults, and would 

love to see you routinely! We will be having ice 

cream sundaes and we are asking that each 

family bring one topping to share! We are 

looking forward to a wonderful year of learning 

about our Awesome God! 

 

We need a recreation leader to help on Sunday 

evenings. If interested, please speak to Pastor 

Tim Weimer aka Second Timothy! 

 

Pastor Tim Weimer

 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
mailto:info@fbcnewman.org

